## **Contacts**

Tom Gilbert, President - <a href="mailto:appraise1@ameritech.net">appraise1@ameritech.net</a>
Nancy Engalan, Vice President - <a href="mailto:edgaen@wowway.com">edgaen@wowway.com</a>
Debbie Alsaiyad, Secretary - <a href="mailto:dalsaiyad@gmail.com">dalsaiyad@gmail.com</a>
Joanne Fisher, Co-Treasurer - <a href="mailto:joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com">joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com</a>
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - <a href="mailto:pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com">pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com</a>
Susan Sunderman - <a href="mailto:com">council-at-large-sisunderman33c@gmail.com</a>
Mike Duerksen - <a href="mailto:com">council-at-large-drivermike7711@gmail.com</a>



Offerings can be dropped off in the mail slot located to the right of the front doors at the main entrance at church. It drops into a locked box inside the building.



Begins
October 1st
After
worship.
Join Us!



MCREST week is October 8-14<sup>th</sup> Sign up to prepare

and deliver food

## Please donate in plate or online

Blessing of the Animals
Saturday October 21st 10:00 AM





Memorial Service for Ed Harm Saturday, October 7 11:00 A.M.











October 8

Memorial Service for Tammy Wenzel Saturday, October 14, 11:00 A.M.

